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Heller Petitions GOP Leadership to 

Exclude Yucca Mountain
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) petitioned House Republican Leadership to keep Yucca Mountain out of any new Republican energy bills that are in development.  In May, Heller successfully kept Yucca Mountain out of the American Energy Innovation Act (H.R. 2300). 
“There is wide-spread agreement that our nation needs a comprehensive energy plan that promotes conservation, renewable energy development, and access to our own natural resources.  We need energy legislation that will create jobs and ensure long-term energy security for our country.  This can be achieved without dumping our nation’s nuclear waste at Yucca Mountain.  Yucca Mountain is just another example of big government wasting taxpayer’s dollars and is not a necessary component to our nation’s long-term energy needs.” said Heller.   
Heller brought conservatives and western members together to promote a comprehensive energy strategy, the American Energy Innovation Act, while ensuring Nevada does not become the nation’s nuclear waste dump.  The letter to House Republican Leadership has been included with this release.
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